
Technical Review Group (TRG) 

Tuesday, December 4, 2018 

Town Council Chambers 

NOTES OF MEETING 

 

215 and 221 Packers Falls Road Lot Line Adjustment 

 

TRG members present: 

Michael Behrendt, Town Planner 

Audrey Cline, Building Official 

Rene Kelley, Deputy Police Chief 

April Talon, Town Engineer 

 

Applicants present: 

Ray Donahue 

 

 

Ray Donahue presented the application.  It was noted that the addresses and lot 

numbers needed to be clarified.  There were no other concerns. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael Behrendt, Durham Town Planner/TRG Chair 


